
Le 15 mai 2017 
 
Madame Edna Jean Ward 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Pointe-Saint-Charles is a limited community, the atmosphere is good, the people 
hospitable. The location is great for me at my age (80). I’ve been following the 
progress of Project 2175 for several years since the beginning. They have an 
elevator, which is good for me because of a mobility problem. It is along the 
canal for the tranquility, being close to nature, sit and read, or just watching the 
people. Also, the clinic offers transportation to and from, my church is there, my 
friends, family. Live in the point 20 years, left because lack of housing, my name 
is on the list since 2013. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my opinion. 
 
 
 
Edna Jean Ward 
 
	


